Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

BUREAU OF CORRECTIONS

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS
NBP Reservation, Muntinlupa City, Philippines, 1776
Telephone Nos. +632-8809-8073 / 8809-9775 / E-mail Address: odg@bucor.gov.ph

BIDS & AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF AWARD
14 March 2023

VJ GRAPHIC ARTS, INC.

Unit 12 No Future Point Plaza 2,
115 Mother Ignacia Ave.,
Quezon City

Sir / Madame;

We are pleased to inform you that your quotation for the PRINTING OF BUCOR
NEWSLETTER in the total amount of NINETY-TWO THOUSAND PESOS (Php
92,000.00) undertaken through Section 53.9 (Negotiated Procurement — Small
Value Procurement) of the 2016 revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of
Republic Act No. 9184, has been determined to be the Lowest Calculated and
Responsive Quotation.

A purchase order shall be issued at the soonest possible time.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to your -
satisfactory performance of your obligations under the project.

Sincerely yours,

Acting Director General, Bureau of Corrections
&/

GENERAL GREGORIO PIO P CATAPANG J;;, AFP (Ret.), CESE/

Received By:
VJ GRAPHIC ARTS, INC.
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